COPY.

SIR JOHN JACKSON. (CIVIL ENGR. CONTRS.)

Recd.3-Mar.1936. LONDON, 2nd March, 1936.

Dear S8ir,

"y J.10" & "J.J.11" - Train Ferries.
i S RS

We thank you for your two letters of Z21st February
regarding the above. TheB8e vessels, however, have now finished
their work on the Singapore Naval Base and we do not proposed
to keep them on the Register under classificatipgn. We take it
that they will, therefore, be removed from the Register and that
no further surveys will be required. i

Yours faithfully,

(signed) A. BOLAM.
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